
 

 

Dear Crazy Hodophile Community, 

 

I hope this message finds you all in good health and high spirits. As the Founder of Crazy 

Hodophile, I wish to provide you with a personal update concerning significant developments 

within our platform. 

My primary objective is the continual enhancement of your experience with Crazy Hodophile 

through the introduction of innovative content and features. I am excited to share a robust lineup 

of compelling features and projects that have the potential to redefine the Crazy Hodophile 

experience. However, the successful execution of these initiatives necessitates unwavering support 

and collaboration from our team. Presently, we are confronted with challenges stemming from a 

lack of cooperation, dedication and support, resulting in setbacks to our project preparations and 

timelines. This has rendered it impractical to manage all projects individually, thereby 

compromising deadlines. 

I wish to maintain transparency by informing you of this situation and assuring you that I am 

actively addressing these challenges. As we get new team members on board, I am dedicated to 

streamlining our processes. While this may involve a period of adjustment, I remain steadfast in 

my commitment to fulfilling promises and delivering exceptional content to our audience. 

 

I extend my sincere gratitude for your continued support and understanding during this period. 

Your trust is paramount to us, and we are resolute in upholding the high standards that define 

Crazy Hodophile. 

 

Thank you for being an indispensable part of the Crazy Hodophile journey. 

Warm regards, 

 

Vaibhav Sharma 

Founder, Crazy Hodophile 

Date: 30.12.2023 


